
 
 
 

 

15th June 2020 

 

Dear Willow class, 

Picnic on the field 

Now that some of the year groups are back in school, we thought it would be safe to hold group 
picnics on the field on Tuesday 23rd June for those children who are not able to come back to school 
yet.  

I have split the class in half by surname. If your child’s surname begins with any letter between A-L 
they are in Group 1 and their picnic will begin at 11.30 and finish at 12.30. If your child’s surname 
begins with any letter between M– Z then they are in Group 2 and their picnic will begin at 12.45 
and finish at 1.45. 

Please can they can come to school with a picnic lunch and a drink. They can also bring a picnic rug. 
Please drop off your child at the big double gates at the bottom of the school drive. Myself and Mrs 
Sujeewon will meet the children and take them to the picnic spot. You can come and pick them up 
again at the same place at their allotted time. 

Please make sure they have washed their hands and been to the toilet before they come.  

Any questions, please let me know. Fingers crossed the weather stays dry! 

 

Mr Hainsworth 

 

 

 


